
GLEN CAMPUS
COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION

April 4, 2019
6:00 p.m.

Glen Brae Elementary School



AGENDA

•Overview of upcoming construction
•New school on Glendale campus
•Revitalization of Glendale sports field

•Overview of Timelines

•Next Steps

•Questions



NEW SCHOOL ON GLENDALE CAMPUS 

On June 19, 2017 the Ministry of 
Education announced funding to build a 
new 682 pupil place, JK - 8 elementary 
school beside Glen Brae School.

This new school will accommodate 
students from Glen Brae, Glen Echo, Sir 
Isaac Brock, Elizabeth Bagshaw and Sir 
Wilfrid Laurier.



• $12,690,367 funding provided for 682 pupil place K-8 school

• To be built on current Glen Brae site
Architect rendering of New Elementary School from Main Entrance; subject to change

NEW SCHOOL ON GLENDALE CAMPUS 



NEW SCHOOL ON GLENDALE CAMPUS 

• New Bus Lay-By Lane on 
Secord Drive

• Three room Child Care Facility 
with secured play area

• Five Full Day Kindergarten 
rooms with secured play area

• Twenty-Five Classrooms 
(including science, art, music 
and special education)

• Community Gathering Spaces



REVITALIZATION OF GLENDALE FIELD

On May 9, 2016, the Board approved the Secondary 
Facility Benchmark Strategy which included the 
revitalization of secondary school sports fields. 

The Glendale secondary school field is scheduled to 
commence Spring 2019.



REVITALIZATION OF GLENDALE FIELD



CONSTRUCTION TIMELINES

NEW ELEMETARY SCHOOL: 
• Currently in municipal approvals with anticipated construction start for 

late Spring 2019
FIELD REVITALIZATION:
• Construction commencing late mid-Spring 2019



QUESTIONS



THANK YOU

For additional information or questions contact :

Jeff Gillies
HWDSB - Superintendent of Student Achievement

tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca
905-527-5092 ex. 2361

mailto:tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca

